
The Sand Hill River Watershed District Board of Managers met October 7, 1976 
at the Dan Wilkens home. Members present -Olson, Gullekson, Wilkens. Absent - 
LaVoi, Larson. 
 
Erling Weiberg, Executive Secretary of the Water Resources Board, was also 
present. Mr Weiberg had stopped in to talk and help us with our Overall Plan. 
We spent quite a little time with him going over the outline of the Overall 
Plan. There was no other business transacted at this meeting. 
 

Daniel Wilkens, Secretary 
 
 


